
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

    
 

 

Open Access 
The 10th Annual International Open Access 

Week is October 23-29.  Open Access is a 

movement among scholars and librarians to 

make research freely available to all rather than 

limiting access to those institutions and 

individuals who can pay ever-higher 

subscription fees.  Why Open Access?  It 

increases the impact of research, allows more 

people to participate in research, and improves 

public health, among many benefits.  The prices 

of academic journals have nearly quadrupled in 

the past 20 years, causing a huge crisis in 

library budgets.  Open Access is one response 

to that.  
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FROM THE SU LIBRARIES  

Need Help Managing Citations? 
Are you doing a research paper and want help creating and managing the 

citations?  Cite sources straight from our databases or online catalog with 

ProQuest RefWorks, using whatever style your professor wants.  Accounts are 

available to anyone with an SU email address.  Click on the “Research Help” box 

on the SU Libraries home page and scroll down to near the bottom for a link to 

RefWorks.  Follow the instructions to create an account, and you are good to go.    

 

  

Did You Know ... 
That you can find all sorts of information about cycling, including its health 
effects, training suggestions, and more in SPORTDiscus, a database 
available from the A-Z Database list on the library website?  Sea Gull 
Century, the 100-mile ride right here at SU, is on October 14, and we 
expect some 7,500 riders, making it one of the biggest rides in the U.S. 
 

SU is an Equal Opportunity/AA/Title IX university and provides reasonable accommodation given sufficient notice to the University office or staff sponsoring the event or program. For more information regarding SU’s 
policies and procedures, please visit www.salisbury.edu/equity. 
 

VIRTUAL REALITY 

Ever wanted to experience the 
possibilities of Virtual Reality 
first-hand?  Come try an HTC 
Vive VR Headset in the SU 
Libraries MakerLab (Room 
116).  Usually open M-Th 12 
noon-8 pm, F 12 noon-5 pm, 
Sa-Su 12 noon-4 pm. 
 
 

BOOK SALE 

During Homecoming Week, 
October 2-October 8, the SU 
Libraries are having a book sale.   
Selections include fiction and 
academic books.  Paperbacks are 
50¢ and most hardbacks are $1. 
Books are available on the first 
floor of the Guerrieri Academic 
Commons. 
 
 
 

GET HELP WITH 
RESEARCH 

You can get help from librarians 
with research questions: 

 in person at the Library 
Service Desk 

 via email at 
libraries@salisbury.edu 

 via phone at 410-548-5988 

 via chat at 
www.salisbury.edu/library/, 
click on the little pop-up box 

on the bottom right. 
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